
Memberships are effective for one calendar year, January 1st  to 
December 31st. If the date “12/31/2014” appears on your address 

label, you need to renew your membership. All others can use the 
renewal form to encourage a friend or neighbor to  join BotSoc.

mail this form along with your check to:

georgia Botanical society
2015 MeMbership renewal

i would like to donate to the following funds:
Tipularia: $ _____________  
Marie Mellinger Research Grant:   $ _____________ Annual Fund   $ _____________ Endowment Fund
To donate to the Marie Mellinger Fund in honor or memory of someone to be recognized in the newsletter, 
please print the name below with any comments you would like to accompany the name:

Check here if you would like to be 
affiliated with our  Coastal Plain Chapter, 
 ____

please check membership type:
____ Individual/Family, $25.00
____ Student, $10.00
____ Group, $30.00

____ Donor, $100.00
____ Patron, $1,000.00
____ Life, $350.00

i am interested in contributing time and/or ideas to the following:
____ Field Trips / Trip Leader
____ Conservation
____ Botanical Guardians

____ Newsletter
____ Tipularia
____ State Park Plant Inventories

Rich Reaves
2718 Stillwater Lake Lane
Marietta, GA 30066-7906total amount of check attached: $ _____________

(payable to the Georgia Botanical Society)

If you are not currently receiving emails from BotSoc on upcoming events and field trips, but would like to receive 
the announcements, please indicate by checking this box           and be sure to add an email address to the infor�
mation above. Also, if you use an email security program, please set it to allow emails from rich.reaves@att.net.

Name ____________________________________________________________________________________

Address __________________________________________________________________________________

City ________________________________________        State_____________     ZIP_________________

Phone __________________________          Email (Please PRINT)__________________________________  

all delivery of the newsletter botsoc news is through our website (www.gabotsoc.org). 
if you wish to receive a printed copy instead of the web version, please indicate by 
marking the box below. I wish to receive a printed copy by US Mail.

membership directory:  Every other year we compile a directory that is available upon request to Anita Reaves,
our Membership Chair. The directory will not be on our website and is available to members only. Please indicate items of 
personal information you do not want included in this directory by marking the box beside the item.  
Please print all information clearly - especially the email address.

____ Web Site
____ Other
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